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12/5/18 

 

Senator Obhof 

Ohio State Senate 

1 Capital Square, Columbus, Ohio, 43215 

 

Dear Senator Obhof, 

 

We are a group of Ohio students who are working to fight the senseless gun violence that has afflicted 

our country for far to long. Gun violence has become a public health crisis in the United States, with 

an average of 96 people shot and killed every day.  

HB 228 is an extremely dangerous piece of legislation. It is what is commonly referred to as Stand 

Your Ground. Stand Your Ground laws are extremely dangerous that allows you to shoot and kill 

first, without trying to retreat. It also affects how local government enacts gun legislation, hindering 

the safety of Ohioans. Stand Your Ground is opposed by the NAACP, Prosecuting Attorneys 

Association, State Highway Patrol, Moms Demand Action, League of Women Voters, Ohio 

Association of Police Chiefs, and many more. 

Please vote NO on HB 228, and prevent its passage in the Ohio State Senate. 

Sincerely, 

Ohio Students for Gun Legislation 

Ethan Nichols, President and Chief Strategist 

Gillian Murray, Vice-President and Chief Media Strategist 


